
November Family Project 

Due Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 

We are challenging our Growing and Knowing Academy children and 

families to put their creative minds to work to create an original 

design for Thanksgiving!   This Tom Turkey does not want to be eaten on 

Thanksgiving Day!  Brainstorm together some fun ways to disguise him so the 

farmer can’t find him when it’s time for dinner!  The sky is the limit, so be 

creative!  We have the turkey patterns here at the school that need to be 

disguised.  If you choose to do this fun family project see a teacher for a copy 

of the pattern. You can use and create whatever you would like.  PLEASE be 

sure to secure and glue everything on the turkey, so nothing falls off!  We will 

have the children take turns talking about their turkey in front of their class 

on Monday, November 25th .   

ALL Turkeys are due on FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22nd, to be shown to the class 

on Monday November 25th! 

When you submit your Turkey please write on the back the following 

information: 

1. Child’s name 

2. What the name of your turkey is.   

3. What your turkey disguise is. 

The turkey family project is optional.  If you choose not to make a turkey with 

your child it is absolutely fine.      

Have FUN, be CREATIVE and ENJOY the family time! 

Any questions see a teacher and we will be happy to answer them! 

Thank you in advance for your participation!! 


